
Parent Link 2021-2022 

1/28/2022 

Good afternoon Lake Forest parents, 

As a reminder, when you send your child to school with a sweater or jacket PLEASE 

write their name or initials on a tag inside. If it’s left behind at some point we can find 

the student faster. Thank you. 

Students in grades 3-5 are being asked to take a survey about the school. The attached 

document is for you to sign in the event you DO NOT want your child to participate. 

It also has a link that will allow you to see the survey before they take it. They will be 

taking the survey this Friday. 

Thank you, 

 


